
Wednesday
May 14, 2025 
5:00PM-7:00PM

Laguna Hills City
Council Chambers 
24035 EI Toro Road 
Laguna Hills, CA 92653

ABOUT THE WORKSНОР
The City of Laguna Hills is amending the General Plan Mobility Element
for Paseo De Valencia between Alicia Parkway and Cabot Road. This
amendment reflects recent classification approvals by the Orange
County Transportation Authority. 

  PROPOSED ROADWAY CLASSIFICATION UPDATES
Paseo De Valencia (Alicia Pkwy       La Paz Rd)

       From a Major Six-Lane Divided Arterial to a Two-Lane Divided Collector

Paseo De Valencia (La Paz Rd       Cabot Rd)
       From a Secondary Four-Lane Undivided Arterial to a Two-Lane Divided Collector

Cabot Road (Paseo De Valencia       El Paseo)
       From a Secondary Four-Lane Undivided Arterial to a Two-Lane Divided Collector

WHY ATTEND?
Learn about the proposed updates

Ask questions and speak with City staff

Help shape the future of transportation in Laguna Hills

Phone: 949-707-2600  |   www.lagunahillsca.gov

Scan the QR Code below to learn more!


